
From: Kahlon, Gurbux 
Sent: 8/28/2013 11:01:43 AM 
To: Doll, Laura (/0=PG&E/OU=CORPORATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=LRDD) 
Cc: 

Bcc: 

Subject: RE: Advice letter 3393-G 

Thanks Laura. It is about GHG costs related to some gas compression stations in addition to the 
six that the Commission approved in D. 13-03-017. 

Gurbux 

From: Doll, Laura [mailto:LRDD@pge.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2013 10:59 AM 
To: Kahlon, Gurbux 
Subject: RE: Advice letter 3393-G 

Will do Gurbux. And we are still working on that response re biomethane and LUAF. I think 
we may be overthinking it. . . but I'm determined you'll get it this week. 

I need to find out what AL 3393-G is but will do that and will call you Tuesday. 

Hope you get a break this weekend at least © 

From: Kahlon, Gurbux fmailto:qurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.qovl 
Sent: Wednesday, August 28, 2013 10:57 AM 
To: Doll, Laura 
Subject: Advice letter 3393-G 

Laura, I need to talk to you regarding this AL. Please give me a call early next week. The rest 
of this week is kind of crazy. 

SB GT&S 0258952 

mailto:LRDD@pge.com


Gurbux Kahlon 

Manager, Market Structure, Costs and Natural Gas 

Energy Division 

California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco Ca 94102 

Tel: 415-703-1775 

E-mail: akk@cpuc.ca.gov 

PG&E is committed to protecting .our customers' privacy. , To learn more, please visit http:7Avww.pee.com/about/com-pany/privacy/custoroer/ 
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